
    
 

    

                       
 

 
 

 

 

We’re upgrading to serve you better 
 

 

We are upgrading our core banking system to provide you 
with a more efficient and seamless banking experience. 
 
As such, the following services will be temporarily 

unavailable on 19 September 2015: 
 

Time Type Service 

Availability 

 
 
 
12am – 6am 
 

 ATM & Cash Deposit 
Machine 

Only cash 
withdrawal is 
available 

 Online Banking, Mobile 
Banking (Breeze) & 
Straight2Bank 

 
 
Not available 

 Phone Banking 

 Debit Card Purchase 

 
 
Thank you for banking with us. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


